TUPD participates in third annual 9/11 Memorial Stair Climb

September 13, 2023 4:00 PM Tulane Today today@tulane.edu





Tulane University Police Department (TUPD) officers participated in the third annual 9/11 Memorial Stair Climb in the early morning hours on Sept. 11, 2023, to honor the first responders who made the ultimate sacrifice 22 years ago. (Photo provided by TUPD)

Officers climbed the stairwells of the Diboll Parking Garage several times, totaling 110 flights of stairs. (Photo by TUPD)